
 

 
 

8th October 2015 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 8 Curriculum Evening Tuesday, 13th October 2015 
Additional Meeting For Pupil Premium Students 5.30pm To 6.00pm 

 
You are invited to an additional meeting before the Year 8 Curriculum meeting regarding 
the progress of your child. 
 
As part of the Government’s Pupil Premium Policy, additional funding is provided to 
schools to ensure those students who are targeted, reach their full potential. Your child 
has been identified as being one year or more behind their end of Year 7 target in English 
and Maths and therefore interventions must be put in place so rapid progress can be 
achieved and sustained in Year 8. 
 
The meeting will discuss the support the school will offer your child and also what you can 
do to support your child. John Egan, Careers Adviser, will speak at the meeting on choices 
available to your child Post-16 dependent on the GCSE results they secure.  
 
The meeting will take place in Room F013 from 5.30pm to 6.00pm.  
 
I look forward to seeing you then. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
P Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher - Achievement 
 


